CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07850-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:08 AM

To: ‘judd.sheets@gmail.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Preserve and extend net metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Judd Sheets

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: judd.sheets@everyactioncustom.com <judd.sheets@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Preserve and extend net metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

Florida homeowners have spent many millions of dollars counting on the value of net metering. Of course, utilities find
this inconvenient.

As an electrical engineer, | can unequivocally state the advantages of local PV power generation are obvious. It is far
more beneficial to the citizens and state of Florida than centralized power production, especially fossil fuel sourced
power.

Please extend and embrace net metering and other policies friendly to local, citizen sourced power. It is the future.

Judd Sheets
BSEE 1978, University of Florida



Sincerely,

Judd Sheets

Saint Petersburg, FL 33710
judd.sheets@gmail.com





